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Proposed Midtown at Hannah Ridge Filing No. 1 and 2 are located in both the Cimarron Hills Fire Protection 

District (CHFPD) and Falcon Fire Protection District (FFPD).  Both districts have agreed to serve the property 

through existing mutual aid agreements and have facilities in the area.  Filing No. 1 is entirely within FFPD 

service area and Filing No. 2 is within CHFPD. 

 

FFPD 

FFPD has four fire stations throughout the district with a fifth under construction less than one mile from the 

proposed subdivision site.  The next closest station is at Meridian and Hwy 24 (7.5 miles away).  The current 

average response time to the proposed subdivision area is 6:46 minutes.  This time will significantly decrease 

upon completion of the new fire station in 2018.  The District has the following equipment: 

 

- Three Fire Engines (A fourth engine is due to be acquired April 2017) 

- Four Water Tenders 

- Two Utility Trucks 

- Four Brush Trucks 

- One Command Vehicle 

- One AMR Ambulance 

 

The District is staffed with 7 full-time Firefighters/EMT, 5 Firefighter/Driver Operator/EMT, 1 

Firefighter/Paramedic, 6 Lieutenants and 5 Administrative officers, including the Chief.  The District has 24 

trained Volunteer Reserves available.  The District also participates in mutual aid response with surrounding 

fire districts and fire departments. 

 

The District carries an ISO Rating of Class 3/10.  The rating is 3 for area within 5 miles of a fire station and 10 

for areas farther than 5 miles.  Proposed Hannah Ridge at Feathergrass Filings No. 5, 6 and 7 will be constructed 

with water mains and fire hydrants in accordance with the District’s requirements and review criteria. 

 

CHFPD 

CHFPD has two fire stations in the District.  The fire station is approximately 1.8 miles from the proposed 

subdivision site.  The average response time for the last 12 month period is 4:38 throughout the district area. 

 

- One Ladder Company 

- One Engine Company 

- One Squad and Brush Company 

- Four Brush Trucks 

- One Command Vehicle 

- One AMR Ambulance 

 

The District is full time staffed with 22 Firefighters, 4 Driver/Engineers, 3 Lieutenants, and 6 Administrative 

officers, including the Chief.  The District has 24 trained Volunteer Reserves available.  The District also 

participates in mutual aid response with surrounding fire districts and fire departments. 

 

Proposed Midtown at Hannah Ridge Filing No. 1 and 2 will be constructed with water mains and fire hydrants 

in accordance with the two District’s requirements and review criteria. 


